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      February  2020 Newsletter      
We will be 

taking part in Valentines for 
Vets this month. This is a program 
that was begun in 1989 by columnist 
Anne Landers, and Veteran’s Affairs 
became involved in 1996. Last year 
over 17 000 valentines were 
distributed to veterans!  

We will also be focusing on dental 
hygiene this month with (hopefully) a 
visit from a hygienist and related 
activities. 

You 
may 
notice a difference in how we’re documenting the children’s 
learning. In addition to our broader weekly documentation, 
we’ll be showing you examples of the project-based learning 
that is taking place. This will give you an opportunity to 
appreciate the learning process as well as the finished 
product. Look for your child’s involvement on the 
documentation board in the front entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS THIS MONTH:  

Tia – February 19th           

    

Dates to Remember in February: 
February 4th  – RED DAY (please wear red) 

February  14th – Muffin Breakfast (come a 
   few minutes early and have 
   breakfast with your child) 

- Valentine’s Party (we’ll 
send a list of names if your 
child wishes to exchange 
Valentine’s cards) 

February 28th – the children have      
   requested a PJ Day 

A special thank you to Pacific Interiors for 
donating tile and carpet samples, and to 

Printing Unlimited for their long-time 
support with donations of off-cuts and large 
rolls of paper. We use these materials in many 
areas of programming and they are much 
appreciated! 

 

REMEMBER SHOW & SHARE EVERY 
FRIDAY! 
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